
The CO-DRIVEN team is pleased to announce that we will hold our second 
training Monday October 18th at 5:30 pm until 7pm. This will be held virtually. 
Registration is now open!  We are very excited to continue the discussions 
with the West Baltimore community about Patient Centered Outcomes 
Research (PCOR.) CO-DRIVEN hopes to give a safe space to keep learning 
from the community as we teach them about PCOR. 
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If you would like to sign up for a future session, please 
contact Karen Morales at kmorales@rx.umaryland.edu. 

For more details, please see our current flyer on the 
next page!
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